
CHURCH BULLETIN FOR FEBRUARY 13, 2021 

 

ОГОЛОШЕННЯ ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

The next Knights of Columbus Meeting will take place 

on Tuesday, February 15 at 7:30pm, by Zoom. 

Saints Young Adults Group - The Shrine's young adults 

group Saints has resumed its monthly in-person meetings. 

We meet typically on the first Saturday of the month at 

4:30 pm in the church for a time of instruction and 

reflection followed by Vespers and fellowship afterwards. 

The group is open to anyone aged 20-40 who seeks to 

deepen their faith and learn how to live out that faith more 

fully. Our new series for 2022 is "I Believe" a deep 

exploration of the Nicene-Constantinopolitan Creed. 

Parishioners and friends are welcome. For more 

information contact Fr. Dcn. Andrew at 

apwbennett@gmail.com 

New programme of Lectio Divina - Beginning this 

month on Saturday, February 26 at 4:30 pm in the church 

we will begin a programme of monthly lectio divina -a 

focussed reading and meditation on the Holy Scriptures. 

On the last Saturday of each month we will come 

together to read and meditate on a chapter from one of 

the books of the New Testament. We will begin this 

month with the Gospel of Mark. In addition to our 

monthly communal lectio divina, participants will be 

encouraged to read a chapter each day and practice their 

own lectio divina. The goal is to deepen our knowledge 

of the Holy Scriptures and devotion to the Word of God 

both individually and as a parish community. If you are 

interested and would like to register or have any 

questions please contact Fr. Dcn. Andrew at 

apwbennett@gmail.com 

Lenten Services - Great Lent begins on February 27 with 

Forgiveness Vespers. Please note the following schedule 

of Lenten services: 

o Forgiveness Vespers - Sunday, Feb. 27 @ 8:00 pm 
(this is to accommodate the Syro-Malabar evening 
liturgy) 

o Clean Week (Feb. 28 - March5)  
▪ Penitential Canon of St. Andrew of Crete with 

Great Compline - Monday, Tuesday, and 
Thursday at 7:00 pm 

▪ Liturgy of the Presanctified Gifts - Wednesday at 
6:00 

o Wednesdays during Great Lent (except Wednesday, 
March 30) - Liturgy of the Presanctified Gifts @ 6:00 
pm 

o Wednesday, March 30 - Penitential Canon of St. 
Andrew of Crete & Life of St. Mary of Egypt @ 6:00 
pm 

2022 UCWLC memberships are now due   

Thank you to all of those who have already renewed.  The 

UCWLC annual membership continues to be $20. 

Membership covers Nasha Doroha (Наша Дорога) plus 

our organizational insurance coverage.  Cheques or postal 

orders made out to UCWLC Ottawa can be mailed to Mary 

Ingimundarson, the membership chair of the Ottawa 

UCWLC.  To request the mailing address where you could 

mail your cheques, please email ucwlcottawa@gmail.com 
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Ukrainian Seniors’ Club Meeting will take place 

on Wednesday,  February 23rd  at 7:00 PM  on ZOOM. 

This is for Seniors 60+. Please contact Fr. Ireneus at 

pastor-stjb-shrine@bellnet.ca to register if you would like 

to attend but have not registered yet. 

The goal of the Ukrainian Seniors Club is to provide a 

venue in which seniors can socialize and articulate their 

concerns and hopes.  

 

 

Your prayers for the peace and security of 

Ukraine are requested in view of the threat of 

invasion from Russia.  

The danger has become especially acute at this time. 

 

Please also pray for the peaceful resolution of the 
controversies and conflicts now taking place at 

various places in Canada. 

 

 

 

 

 

Virtual Family Perogy Night 

Saturday, Feb. 26, 2022 at 6:30pm 

Tickets $10 

Tax receipts given on any donations over $20 (2 tickets) 

ALL Proceeds go to the Ottawa Food Bank 

EVERY TICKET   ALL YOU CAN 

ENTERED INTO   VIRTUALLY EAT! 

DRAW FOR A   0 CALORIES! 

DOOR PRIZE!   NO REGRETS! 

 

OPEN BAR!    ENTERTAINMENT 

ALL VIRTUAL   GALORE! 

DRINKS INCLUDED! 

 

Virtual Menu:  Virtual Perogies smothered in 

virtual butter and virtual onions topped in virtual 

sour cream!  All virtual perogies are gluten free!  

Virtual sausage, virtual green salad, virtual fried 

kapusta and virtual ice creams with unlimited 

virtual toppings! 

 

For more information or to purchase 

tickets please contact Paul Kozak at: 

Kofc9557events@gmail.com 
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